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Dear Classmate,

It has certainly been a momentous year in many respects, and one that will leave its mark on today’s Lawrence students for years to come.  I am sure they will find, as we have, that a strong liberal education is invaluable.  I am sure they will learn, as they grow into the responsibility of being tomorrow’s leaders, how important it is to be able to approach life’s problems both logically and creatively.  And I am sure that they will look back, when they are our age, and thank Lawrence for teaching them those skills.

They will also thank us, the loyal alumni whose gifts helped ensure the excellence of their education.  The names of our classmates who have made a gift as of April 15 are provided on the enclosed preliminary list of donors.  If your name is not on this list, take heart!  The fiscal year does not end until June 30, so there is still time for you to get your gift in and make sure that your name is published in the Report on Giving next fall, recognizing your role in our alma mater’s continued success.

I urge you to take this opportunity to make your gift to The Lawrence Fund, or even to make a second gift this year.  Lawrence needs your help to meet this year’s Lawrence Fund goals of $2.6 million and 55 percent participation.  We are currently behind last year’s pace, so each and every gift really counts!  Please show your support for excellence in liberal education by mailing your gift today.








Sincerely,









Class Agent

